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Mark Baker <mbaker@softlights.org> Mon, Dec 2, 2024 at 10:02 PM
To: zanzibartrading@yahoo.com

Dear Zanzibar Trading, 

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter and for taking steps to protect individuals with disabilities from discriminatory
LED lights.

Sincerely,

Mark Baker
President
Soft Lights Foundation
www.softlights.org
mbaker@softlights.org
X: @softlights_org
Bluesky: @softlights-org.bsky.social

------------------------------
To whom it may concern:

We have received a letter requesting our removal of a blinking blue security light in the window of our business,
which is called Zanzibar, located at 1315 Broadway in Sacramento, CA.

At this time we have removed the light as per the request.

Sincerely,
Zanzibar
1315 Broadway
Sacramento CA
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